
 

 

 LRR Pool Committee 
            
General Membership Meeting    May 20, 2010  
  
Call to Order: Kathy called the meeting to order at 7:35 pm. 
 

Present  Members: Kathy Frongello, Beth Ridings and Chris Brown 
Staff: Chrystal Daulton 
 

BOT Update 
 Pool rules were passed at the last BOT meeting. 

 The only change was to remove the 2010 from the rules so that 
they can be used annually. 

 

HOA Updates –  
 

Pool Readiness Status 
 Pool #1 & #2 are ready to go. 

 Pool #3 is scheduled to have its final inspection on Friday, May 21st. 
 Chrystal ordered new table tops to replace broken ones at each 

pool.  Once they arrive, Lee and his assistant will install them. 

 Vending contract update – Crystal Aquatics could not find anyone 
to pick up the snack contract.  Chrystal contacted Merrifield 
Vending Co. and they are tentatively scheduled to maintain the 
stock of the vending machines.  There should be one soda and one 
snack machine at each pool. 
 

Lifeguard Staffing Update & Annual Meeting 
 The lifeguard staff has been hired and ready to go at each pool.  

The pool managers are already working at the three pools. 

 The lifeguard meeting will be held on Tuesday, May 25th at 4:00 pm 
at Pool #2. 
 

2010 Pool Pass Status 

 Offering the pool passes during the yard sale was successful.  Pool 
passes were given to ~ 35 families. 

 To date, we have sold 42 of the 10 pack guest passes 
 

Upcoming Meeting dates 

 The next meeting will be held on June 17, 2010. 
 

The meeting concluded at 8:02 pm.  
 


